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Construction crews spent much of the morning Monday, April 22 tearing down what used
to be a bowling alley located in the 200 block of South Campbell Avenue. The site will
soon be transformed into a new parking facility that will house vehicles for the sheriff’s
office and maintenance equipment for Phillips County. A portion of the property will also
be leveled and used for overflow parking needed on court days.  
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